
VESTIBULAR-ORIENTED  
RESEARCH MEETING

ABOUT THE MEETING
The Vestibular-Oriented Research Meeting was created 
to unite the vestibular research community, bringing 
together leading and aspiring researchers from around 
the world to share and build knowledge, unify our diverse 
transdisciplinary specialty, and transform and improve 
interactions within our community as well as within 
independent and/or parallel disciplines. 

This year's conference will be a satellite meeting 
following the American Academy of Neurology (AAN) 
meeting in Toronto. We hope to showcase a diverse 
range of researchers including neurologists, physical and 
occupational therapists, otologists, audiologists and basic 
scientists.

Content will focus on neurological aspects of vestibular 
function, including neurological vestibular problems like 
traumatic brain injury and vestibular migraine, therapeutic 
topics like neural adaptation, as well as basic neuroscience 
topics like vestibular aging, balance, sensory integration, 
autonomic influences and vestibulo-ocular reflexes.

Visit wexnermedical.osu.edu/VORmeeting to register  
and for more details.

PRESENTED BY:

The Ohio State University Department of Otolaryngology –  
Head and Neck Surgery, and York University

Mark your calendars for the next
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